
January 8th: Students return
from Winter Break
January 20th: NO SCHOOL/

       Martin Luther King Day

Reminders

Upcoming Events

January 13th: INTENT TO RE-

ENROLL

January 21-27th: NATIONAL

SCHOOL CHOICE WEEK

January 25th: SATURDAY

TUTORIALS

A message from the Principal:

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,
      Happy New Year! I hope your holiday season
was filled with joy, rest, and quality time with
your loved ones. As we step into 2025, I am
excited about the opportunities this new year
brings for our students, staff, and families.
Here are a few important updates and
reminders as we begin the second semester:
Attendance Matters - Attendance continues to
be a priority for our campus. Being present and
on time every day is essential for your child’s
success.
Academic Growth Goals - We remain
committed to achieving our academic goals for
the 2024-2025 school year. Your partnership is
key—encourage your child to read daily,
complete homework, and ask questions when
needed. Let’s work together to ensure every
student reaches their potential.
Safety First - Safety is our top priority. Please
remember to follow all campus safety
procedures during drop-off and pick-up times.
Be patient and alert as we work to ensure a safe
environment for everyone.
Communication - As always, our doors are
open. If you have any questions, concerns, or
suggestions, please do not hesitate to contact
me or any member of our staff.
We encourage you to participate and stay
involved in your child’s education. Your
presence and support make a difference!
Thank you for your continued partnership and
commitment to your child’s education. Let’s
make 2025 a year of growth, learning, and
success!
Warm regards,
Ms. Danetta Lightener
Principal

Email: dlightener@aalinc.org
Phone: 713-773-4766
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